
 
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
CONSTRUCTION CODES COORDINATING BOARD 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PREVIOUSLY SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 18th, 2024, AT 10:30 AM 

The Construction Codes Coordinating Board canceled the previously scheduled monthly meeting 
on Thursday, January 18th, 2024, at 10:30 a.m. via Webex. 

Notice of future meetings will be posted on the Open-DC.gov website: https://www.open-
dc.gov/public-bodies/construction-codes-coordinating-board.  

This meeting is governed by the Open Meetings Act. Please address any questions or complaints 
arising under this meeting to the Office of Open Government at opengovoffice@dc.gov. 
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